	Friday March 20th Letter to the Lisbon Community
 

	Friday, March 20, 2020
Good Afternoon LES Families,

I truly miss seeing all our Lisbon Lions each and everyday through the hallways and classrooms, greeting them at the doors for arrival, and waving good-bye to them at the end of their school day.  Seeing their smiling faces and sharing in their successes are what makes my days complete! On behalf of the entire Lisbon Staff, we miss you and wish you all well. 

Attached, is this week's Letter to the Community.

Friday, March 20th Lisbon Community Message 
Stay Healthy and Safe,
Mrs. Anoff
Principal
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